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Eumundi Helping Hands  

Cheaper care! As a team at Helping Hands Eumundi, we have been advocating for the sector and 
the need for our families to have cheaper care for their children. Starting July, the 10th we will be providing 
families with cheaper and more affordable care. The changes to CCS will provide up to 50% off fees! This 
means even more families can access quality programs such as our ‘Rise then Shine’ before school 
program, ‘Stay and Play’ after school program, and our Ultimate Playdate School Holiday programs at a 
very affordable rate.  
In most cases, you don’t need to do anything to get the increased rate. If you get CCS, changes to your 
CCS will be automatically applied from 10 July 2023.  
How can I get help and a better understanding of these changes? 
If you get stuck or need any assistance, give us a call on 1300 395 735. If you require more information 
about the changes to CCS, go to servicesaustralia.gov.au/changes-if-you-get-family-payments 
 
Below is an example of a 69% average CCS to 82% as of July the 10th.  

 
   

Holiday Program
Out Of Pocket

Holiday Program 
Fee

After School 
Out Of Pocket

After 
School Fee

Before School 
Out of Pocket

Before 
School Fee

Rebate per 
session

$18.29$59.00$8.23$26.50$6.35$20.50Now 

$10.36$4.81$3.70New 

Better off  
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   RSPCA fundraiser  

Throughout Term 3 as a service, we’re fundraising 
for the local Noosa RSPCA shelter. We have a 
donation box in the parent area for you to place 
your donation into. The RSPCA are asking for non-
perishable food items, toys, treats, collars and 
leads. Your donation is greatly appreciated!  

 
 

 

 

Karate is coming to Helping Hands   

We’re so excited to announce that our Extra Learning 
Activity for Term 3 is Karate. Peter the Sensei 
(teacher) from Eumundi Karate Community will 
be joining us on a Friday afternoon for four weeks. 
Have you thought about your child doing karate? 
Then why not book them in to After School Care for 
the day! There’s no need to RSVP, so if you haven’t 
already, make sure you book in for the After School 
Care session and join us for some fun. There is no 
out-of-pocket cost for sending your child/ren on a 
day when karate is on.  

*Standard After School Care fees apply.  
 
Karate will be running from 3:45 – 5:00pm. We 
recommend for you to collect your child at 5 to 
ensure they have the full experience.  
 
Dates are as followed  
WEEK 1 - 28th July 
WEEK 2 – 4th August 
WEEK 3 - 11th August 
WEEK 4 – 18th August 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Pupil free day  
 

Eumundi State School’s pupil free day is on Friday 
1st of September. We will be running a full day 

program on the day.   


